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To:ASIT PARIJA 
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Dear Dr. ASIT PARIJA Greetings from IIRS-ISRO Dehardun First of all I would like to 
thank you and your organization for participating in IIRS online courses under IIRS-
ISRO Outereach programme. I am happy to inform you that IIRS has announced a 
new online course on Overview of Geoprocessing using Python. This course will 

be conducted during 17-01-2022 to 28-01-2022 as per the announcement published 
at- https://www.iirs.gov.in/EDUSAT-News. I request you to please inform to you 
students and colleagues to register for this course. It is important to note that the 
number of seats for this course are limited and registrations are opened on first-
come-first-serve basis. Thanking you. with Best Regards Harish C. Karnatak, PhD 
Head & Scientist/Engineer SG Geoweb Services, IT and Distance Learning 
(GIT&DL) Department Geospatial Technologies and Outreach Programme Group 
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF REMOTE SENSING Indian Space Research Organization 
(ISRO) Department of Space, Government of India, Dehradun Tel:+91-135-2524332| 
Fax: +91-1352741987 
 
If you are not willing to receive these announcements in future then please unsubscribe it by clicking 
here- Unsubscribe Emails from IIRS 
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